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Home Energy Loan Program Annual Status Update 2024 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the “Proposed HELP Rebate Values” provided in Table 2 be approved. If 
approved, the new rebate values will come into effect on April 1, 2024. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on March 5, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
March 5, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 


